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 What When 

Leadership presentations at assembly 2.45pm Friday 28th February 

School Council meeting—7.30am Tuesday 4th March 

Labour Day long weekend Monday 10th March 

NAPLAN begins (Gr 3 and 5) Wednesday 12th March 

“Every Day Counts” 
If your child is absent from school we must have a note, phone call or you can 

also enter the reason directly onto COMPASS to explain the  
absence. This is required by the Department for our records. 

  
 

Assembly this week will be run by Grade 4/5. 
     

Contact School Council: rceps.schoolcouncil@gmail.com 

School Leader And Junior School Council Badge Presentations 
Tomorrow at assembly (2.45pm) the School Leaders and the members of the Junior 
School Council will be presented with their badges.  
Members of the Play Leaders will also be presented to the school community.  
The two School Captains from RCSC will be in attendance to present the badges to 
the leaders.  
Parents and families are invited to attend assembly (come a bit earlier and have a 
look around the school) to support their child.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

School Leaders 
Toby and Mia 

Junior School Council 
Grade 2/3: Logan and Harry 
Grade 3/4: James and Remy 
Grade 4/5: Skye and Fletcher 
Grade 5/6: Zoey and Jed 

Play Leaders 
Grade 6 
Cooper 
Riley 
Ben 
Tiahna 
Makayla 
Chloe 
Dami 

 
Grade 5 
Henry 
Ella 
James 
Beau 
Leni 
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Birthdays:  Dami Cullen, Logan Neave 

Junior School Council—Friday 28th February 
The JSC have decided to start the year with a ‘Nude Food’ day tomorrow, Friday 28th February.  
Nude Food is food without excess packaging. It is food that comes to school without disposable 
packaging such as extra plastic bags, paper bags, wrappings or cling wraps. 
We encourage you to package snacks and lunches in durable, reusable containers. They are a 
great way to bring food and keep it fresh, promote healthy eating, 
provide long term cost savings and environmental benefits with 
reduced packing and waste. 
Each class will monitor how much rubbish that is created from their 
lunch boxes on the day. The class with the least amount of rubbish 
will get a prize. 
 
 
We will are having our own clean up day on Friday 28th February, 
led by the JSC, for Clean up Australia Day. 

Prent/Teacher/Student Meetings 
Thank you to all the parents and students who came along to the meetings today. It was wonderful 
to see so many parents engaging with their child and teacher and discussing all the fantastic things 
that are going on at school. 
These opportunities are highly valuable for our teachers. We get to talk first hand to the most  
important people (parent and student) about how school is going. Parents please ensure that you 
continue to communicate with your child’s teacher. 
The more informed you are about your child at 
school the more supportive you can be at home. 
Thanks again to everyone who came along. 



 

Resilience Project—Bright Colours Dress Up Day 
Yesterday we had a colour dress up day to highlight the Resilience Project work we are undertaking 
this year. The work is focussed on wellbeing, and some of the initial learning has focused on emotions 
and how colours can either create particular emotions or can in fact represent them.  
Nearly all the students and the staff dressed up in bright colours which brought a smile to the faces of 
everyone for the day. 
Well done to all those who dressed up and joined in. There will be other times during the year for   
everyone to get involved with theme dress up days. 
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